
 

 
 
 
 

September 3, 2014 
 
 

The Honorable Kimberly D. Bose 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission  
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC  20426 
 

 
Re: California Independent System Operator Corporation 
 Supplement to Tariff Amendment to Clarify Congestion 

Revenue Right Settlement Adjustment 
Docket No. ER14-2756-000 

 
 

Dear Secretary Bose: 
 
 On September 2, 2014, the California Independent System Operator 
Corporation (“CAISO”) submitted for filing and Commission acceptance in this 
docket a tariff amendment to clarify provisions in section 11.2.4.6 of the CAISO 
tariff that reduce revenues to congestion revenue right (CRR) holders that are 
also convergence bidding entities when those entities submit virtual bids at 
locations that increase the value of CRRs.  Due to an administrative error, the 
ISO inadvertently failed to include Attachment C in its filing, a market notice 
provided as informational support for the filing.    

 
Therefore, the CAISO submits this filing to supplement the record in this 

proceeding by including Attachment C.  We apologize for any inconvenience this 
may have caused. 
 

The CAISO has served copies of this transmittal letter and a version of the 
filing with Attachment C on the CPUC, the California Energy Commission, and all 
parties with effective Scheduling Coordinator Service Agreements under the 
CAISO tariff.  In addition, the CAISO is posting this transmittal letter on the 
CAISO website. 

 
If there are any questions concerning this filing, please contact the 

undersigned. 
 

California Independent  
System Operator Corporation 
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      Respectfully submitted, 
     
Roger E. Collanton    Sean A. Atkins 
  General Counsel    Bradley R. Miliauskas 
Anna McKenna    Alston & Bird LLP 
  Assistant General Counsel  The Atlantic Building 
Sidney M. Davies    950 F Street, NW 
  Assistant General Counsel  Washington, DC  20004 
California Independent System 
  Operator Corporation 
250 Outcropping Way 
Folsom, CA  95630 

 
Dated:  September 3, 2014   

 


